
 

This set is from Castlerock Road. Very close to each other, these photos, taken in the same evening 
light. 
 
One shows northwards to the still intact Upper Hunter Valley. This needs to be protected from the 
mine's new proposed advance. 
 



The other shows southwards to Mount Pleasant Mine and its nearby precedents; what has 
happened and must not, any more. 
 
 


